
 

 

  Wilkes East Neighborhood Association 
Board Meeting Minutes 

April 10, 2021 
Meeting called to order at 6:33 by Greg Hartung. This Board Meeting was held via Zoom. 
 
Roll Call: Gail Voge, Secretary, Greg Hartung, Land Use, Bob Lundbom, Website and 
Newsletter, Billy Simmons, Treasurer, Dimitrios Zourvos, Member at Large, Sarah 
Jacobson, Member at Large, and Erica Porras, Member at Large. 
 
Kris Freiermuth, WENA President could not attend. 
Greg called the meeting to order.  He thanked Sarah for setting up the meeting in ZOOM.  
A motion to accept the April WENA Board meeting minutes.  It was seconded and 
approved.  Kris is writing the 2021 Grant request to the City of Gresham.  If you have any 
suggestions, please let Kris know by May 21, 2021.  Billy suggested that Kris should 
include ZOOM, costs for the welcome packets, purchasing items for public meeting such 
as protection masks, hand sanitizer, and refreshments. 
 
Treasury Report – Billy Simmons 
 
No disbursements were made in April 
 
August Public Meeting  
 
Dina DiNucci and Sue Piazza (City Counselors) has been confirmed for August Public 
Meeting. 
 
Dimitrios would like to have about 10 – 15 minutes to talk about his new venture regarding 
his new community day center for Adults with Developmental Disabilities.  Would like to 
submit an article regarding this center for our next newsletter. 
 
Sarah will confirm with Kris if she would like to have the principal of H.B. Lee school. 
 
Janet Unruh to talk about the Shaull property not confirmed.  City of Gresham is trying to 
purchase property through outside funding.  A lot of work will go into cleaning up this 
property. 
 
Land Use – Greg Hartung 
 
Round Table restaurant on 181st is replacing the siding. 
 
Seismic upgrade will be done on the bridge on 181st / Airport Way which will impact traffic 
patterns. 
 
Cookies a new cannabis dispensary opened up on 161st and Halsey. 
 



 

 

Website & Newsletter – Bob Lundbom 
 
All articles for the August 2021 newsletters need to be submitted by July 16.  Dimitrios will 
submit an article regarding his new venture and Greg will submit one about land use. 
 
Facebook & Zoom - Sarah 
 
WENA has up to 30 members on Facebook.  Sarah was wondering if we have any policies 
set up regarding collecting data such as email lists.  We should have a policy for Facebook 
to not share information.  Sarah is going to discuss with Kris about getting a list together of 
names, addresses, and emails. 
 
Motion to adjourn was seconded and approved.  Meeting ended at 7:27 
 
Next Board Meeting, Monday June 7, 2021. 
 
All Board Meetings start at 6:30 pm. 
All Public Meetings start at 7:00 pm.   
Until further notice all meetings will be held via Zoom. 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


